

23 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Harvest Festival – Friday 4 October 2021

This week in assembly we have learnt all about Harvest Festival and had a special visitor from St John's Church to share the message of Harvest. As part of this we would like to support our local community and would be very grateful if you could help us with this by donating some food items for those in need.

If you could spare tins or dried food, that are non-perishable, the children can bring them into school on the morning of Friday 1 October. After our Festival, we will organise for the gifts to be distributed to those in need.

As ever, thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Rebecca Wood Head of School